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October 24, 2018 
 
 
Gary Bressor 
P.O. Box 1 
Richmond, VT  05477 
 
 
RE:  Water and Wastewater Allocations for 8 Unit Subdivision 
 
Dear Mr. Bressor, 
 
This letter supplants allocation letters dated August 18, 2014, July 18, 2018 and 
October 16, 2018. The Richmond Water Commission has approved your requests for 
water and wastewater allocation as follows. 
 
The 8 units have a wastewater allocation of 1680 gallons per day. 
 
The 8 units contain 22 bedrooms and have a water allocation of 3,300 gallons per day. 
 
Please be reminded that payment for the entire water/sewer allocation will be due upon 
final approval and prior to any construction at the then current charges. 
 
Please contact our Water Resources Superintendent, Kendall Chamberlin, at 434-2178 
for specifics on metering and connection details.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul W. Bohne 
Interim Town Manager 
 
 
Cc: Richmond Water Resources Department 

Richmond Finance 
 Property File 


